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MHSA Community Planning Process  
FOCUS GROUP  
Local Providers  

Serving Children and Transition‐Age Youth 

Thursday, October 20, 2016  
9:00 a.m. - 10:30 a.m. * 
*Immediately before the HHSA Monthly Provider Stakeholder Workgroup 

Bauer Building, Williams Conference Room  
137 N. Cottonwood St. Woodland, Rm. 1603 
 

Questions? Contact MHSA@yolocounty.org or (530) 666-8537.   

The purpose of the Mental Health Services Act (MHSA) Community Planning 
Process (CPP) Focus Groups  is to engage the community stakeholders in  
discussing the impact and effectiveness of MHSA programs and gather input for 
current and future planning.  Consultants from Resource Development and 
Associates (RDA) will facilitate the discussion, and much of the ideas and 
information gathered will be incorporated into Yolo County’s MHSA Three -Year 
Program and Expenditure Plan for FY 2017—2020.  

Yolo County Health and Human Services Agency 

 Mental Health Services Act (MHSA) Staff invites you to aƩend 

For a list of all  meetings associated with the MHSA Community Planning Process for the new Three-Year Plan 
visit:  http://www.yolocounty.org/health-human-services/agency-information/mental-health-services-act-mhsa 


